
For Immediate Release       Contact: City Hall 

Press Release   (337) 527-4500

August 19, 2024  Sulphur.org

Press Release – Maintenance at the North Water Plant 

The North Water Plant will be conducting routine maintenance Tuesday, August 20th and 

Wednesday August 21st, 2024, from 9:00AM until 4:00AM.  

If you experience no water pressure, please contact the City of Sulphur Water Plant at 
337-313-1153.

Residents East of Beglis Parkway may experience low water pressure during this time. 

Thank you for your patience during this matter.  


